
 

For Immediate Release 
 

Human Resource Policies leading to Inclusion in the 
Workplace.  
 

New Guide Developed by the North Superior Workforce Planning 
Board – your Local Employment Planning Council will assist employers 
in establishing inclusive and welcoming workplaces.    

 
The North Superior Workforce Planning Board (NSWPB) will release a new resource 
to assist employers and businesses in establishing inclusive and welcoming 
workplaces in the Thunder Bay District.  This resource will be introduced to the 
business community at the Thunder Bay Chamber of Commerce’s Aboriginal 
Partnership Exchange (APEX) Speakers Series on Wednesday, November 14, 2018, 
between 7:30 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. at the TownePlace Suites by Marriott.   
 
Those interested in learning about this promising approach to inclusive HR policies 
are invited to register to attend the event at www.tbchamber.ca 
 
Media are welcome to attend. The presentation will begin at 8:00 a.m. Media 
interviews will take place at approximately 9:15 a.m. 

 
 
 

 

http://www.tbchamber.ca/

